Steven Seee

From: Crissy King <crissygraham@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 6:43 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.;
policastrogroup@gmail.com; beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com

Subject: In support of bill H-5351

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

I'm writing this letter in support of bill H-5351, which would allow all qualified aesthetic nurses to continue providing
care & services.

| have been working with my aesthetic nurse for over 15 years and | have always felt safe and informed with any of the
procedures performed. She is constantly furthering her knowledge of current and new procedures with continuing
education. | completely trust her suggestions and her ability to perform them.

If this bill was opposed, | would have to find another provider which would be time consuming and disruptive. I'm

currently seeing a highly skilled aesthetic nurse that I'm confident in and honestly the only person that has touched my

face. | would implore you to allow these highly trained professionals to continue to perform the skills they have
mastered.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Christine King



